
 
 

 

 

7 January 2025  

 

Public Notice – White Cliffs Road Works  

. 
Residents in White Cliffs are advised that Council intends to start roadworks in March 2025. 
The project will involve reconstruction and sealing works in Johnston Street and The Blocks.  
The roads will be sealed and include a small, sealed section at each driveway intersection to 
suit access.  
 
Once complete it will result in all-weather access and reduce dust for residents. The work will 
be funded by the Australian Governments Roads to Recovery program. 
 
Driveways 
 
Council will offer residents a light maintenance grade of the existing driveways as part of the 
construction works. This service is entirely up to the resident. Those who want this service 
completed need to phone the Council Engineering team: 08 8083 8800. 
 
There have been some requests to seal full driveway access to dugout landings. This would 
incur additional construction costs and is not budgeted for in project scope. Therefore, it would 
be subject to resident contribution. The cost for further driveway compaction works, 14mm 
primer seal and 7mm final seal will be $30 per square metre. Residents who are interested in 
sealing driveways should contact Council for further discussion and to arrange a site meeting.  
 
All enquiries should be directed to Council’s Engineering Depot (08) 8083 8800. 
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